
Testimonial Request Letter 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. Following your recent urology test at our facility, we would 

like to thank you for choosing us for your healthcare needs. We strive to provide the best 

possible care to all our patients. 

Your feedback is invaluable to us, and we would greatly appreciate it if you could take a moment 

to share your experience with others. If you could provide a testimonial regarding the services 

you received, it would help potential patients know what to expect and assist us in our 

continuous improvement. 

Please feel free to mention any specific aspects such as the professionalism of our staff, the 

clarity of communication, or the overall environment during your visit. 

Thank you once again for your trust in us. We look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Clinic/Hospital Name] 

[Contact Information] 


